

THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND

PATRON: DAME WENDY PYE DNZM, MBE

President: MURRAY MCKINNON QSM, JP Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 63, Whitford, Auckland 2149 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

26th February 2023

Newsletter to Members

29th ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT - Monday 20th February 2023



Photo: Murray McKinnon

After the forced cancellation of the tournament last year, it was great to have good weather for the Club's Annual Charity Golf tournament this year. Congratulations to David Hunter and the Golf Committee who put on another great tournament and a day enjoyed by all who attended. The tournament raised a net \$32,066 for athletes with disability, a wonderful outcome to a very successful and enjoyable day. The tournament was won by the team of Murray Wills, I. Whyte, C. Cooper, D. Stanley with Linda Robert (pictured left) the winner of the Susie Simcock Memorial Trophy for the drive closest to the pin on a nominated hole.

SURVEY

Thank you to the members who completed the survey forms or provided feedback on the issues raised in the questionnaire. We have had a number of comments and suggestions on how the Club can be reinvigorated. It is proposed that we discuss these suggestions at the Annual General Meeting to get feedback on the suggestions and see if some consensus can be reached to provide direction for the incoming committee.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - Wednesday 19th April 2023

The Annual General Meeting will be held at the Remuera Club on Wednesday 19th April and will be followed by a Members Only luncheon. As mentioned above, rather than have the usual talk at the luncheon, this time it is proposed that the time be taken to discuss the future direction of the Club. Full details of the agenda and business to be discussed will be forwarded in due course.

Regards

VJ Latta

Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND